
 

 
 
 
July/August 2017 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters, 
 
August 8 was a big event!  It was the day we flew back to Tucuman, Argentina. I praise the Lord for my wife who worked so hard in 
packing all the bags for our return trip.  It was a lot of work, and we had to leave many things behind in the United States.  We would like 
to thank you for all the donations we received!  We are able to bring many urgently needed items for ministry work back to Argentina.  
On the 9th of August, we arrived safely in Tucuman, Argentina, with 11, 50-pound bags and 10 carry-on bags!  Four families showed up 
at the airport to give us a warm welcome and to help us with our bags.  We arrived at our house at midnight that night!  Praise the Lord!  
Thank you for your prayers! 

 
During July, we mailed out a letter concerning our house needs.  Pastor Joseph Brown, my 
home pastor, encouraged me to send a letter out. My home church printed the letter and 
supplied the envelopes. My home church also gave us $2,000 to help with this need.  We were 
trying to raise $18,879 for our house needs.  The letter that we sent out is on our website.  
Praise the Lord!  A total of $8,600 has come in for the house needs. Thank you for your 
prayers!! 
 
We have a new website that you can visit in 
order to learn more about the work of church 
planting in Argentina!  You will see our goals 

and vision for the future!  Please visit www.ByFaithLetsGoForward.org. 
 
Just recently as we were going door-to-door soul winning a block from the church, we knocked on Pepe’s door.  He mentioned that his 
85-year-old mother was sick.  I asked to be able to visit his mother and pray for her.  Pepe escorted me to the back room in the house, 
and I was able to witness to his mother.  Though she could barely talk, I was able to give her the plan of salvation, and she prayed to ask 
Jesus to save her!  I proceeded to talk to Pepe and his wife.  They both asked Jesus to save them and promised to come to church the 
next day.  Praise the Lord!  I have been back for a return visit! Please pray that this family will become faithful to church. 
 
The church here has given us a big welcome—many hugs from the people!  The church was packed out, and many responded to the 
invitation to get saved.  I preached a four-point sermon from John 3:16! Praise the Lord for the good spirit among the people here! 
 
May God bless you richly! 
 
For souls, 

 
      
 
 

Brian R. George 

By Faith, 
Let’s Go Forward! 
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